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 2 December 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

2021 SCHOOL SWIMMING CARNIVAL 
 

Students in Years 3 to 6 2021 and highly competent Year 2  swimmers turning 8  at any time in 2021 will be participating in the 
School Swimming Carnival at Manly Andrew “Boy” Charlton Aquatic Centre, Manly  on Tuesday 2 February from 9:00am - 12:00pm. 
If your child is in Year 2 2021 and unable to competently swim 50m without stopping, they need to attend school as usual.  
 
All excursions at Belrose Public School are planned to relate to the school’s curriculum objectives for that particular grade. The 
Swimming Carnival is an important component of the school’s sport and fitness program and sits within the Key Learning Area – 
Personal Development, Health and Physical Education.  
 
Date:    Tuesday 2 February, 2021 
 
Cost: $28.00 per child (non-refundable fare for bus transport and pool entry fee). A payment link 

will be sent by email today.  (Year 2 2021 only-when we receive your permission note we 
will send the Parent Online Payment POP link.) 

 
Departure:   8:00am from school.  
  
Return: Leave Manly Swim Centre at 12:15pm to return to school. All students are expected to 

return to school on the bus for afternoon lessons.  
 
Transport:   All children must travel to the carnival by bus 
 
Clothing:    Sport uniform and school hat (jumper and raincoat if required). 

In keeping with our sun safety policy, children must wear a T-shirt at all times whilst out of 
the water.  Children may wear a T-shirt in their House colour if they wish. 

Other  
Requirements:  Students need to apply sunscreen at home and then reapply their own sunscreen 

throughout the day. There is a kiosk at the pool however it is recommended children bring 
morning tea, lunch and water. All belongings are to be carried in a small backpack and be 
clearly labelled. 

 
Accompanying staff:  Year 2-6 staff and support staff 
 
Staff member  
with CPR training:                 All accompanying staff 
 
The Carnival will commence at 9:00am sharp. Parents are warmly invited to meet us at the pool and enjoy the day’s events. The 
cost of entry for spectators is $4.00 (this may be subject to change) and is to be paid on entry to the pool. At this stage, COVID 
guidelines will require adults to complete a QR code on entry and to maintain social distancing of 1.5m apart from one another. 
 
 

Please return the completed permission note to the school office and make payment of $28.00 by 
Thursday 10 December 2020. 

 
 
 
     
Samantha Meikle        Belinda Zorian 
Sport Coordinator        Principal 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

2021 Belrose School Swimming Carnival 
 
Please sign this excursion consent form and return to the school office and make payment of $28.00 by Thursday 10 December 
2020. 
 
I do consent to …………………………………………. (Child’s name) of……….(Class) to participate in the School Swimming 
Carnival at Manly Swim Centre on Tuesday 2 February, 2021. 
 
I understand travel to and from Manly Swim Centre is by bus. 
 
My son / daughter (please circle) has the following special needs (please provide full details and include relevant medical details) 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

I give permission for my child to enter the water at Manly Swim Centre.  

I rate the swimming ability of my child as (PLEASE CIRCLE): 

• Inexperienced 

• Poor 

• Moderately able 

• Competent 

• Highly competent  

I request that my (please circle if required) 

* child be kept out of the water. 

Parent Name: …………………………………………………… Date: ………………….. 

Signature: ……………………………………………………………….. 
 
 


